Date
Dear Parent or Guardian:
Your school is about to begin the LIVESTRONG at School curriculum, a series of lessons about cancer and cancer survivorship, designed by the Lance Armstrong Foundation (LAF).  While traditionally lessons on cancer have focused on prevention or cell biology, few have explored the personal impact of cancer. LIVESTRONG at School helps address this unmet need by providing engaging lessons and videos that encourage students to join the fight against cancer in their own community.
The LIVESTRONG at School curriculum teaches K-12 students about cancer in an age-appropriate, hopeful, inspiring and empowering way.  Lessons help to dispel common myths about cancer, discuss how cancer affects a person and what people can do to support cancer survivors in their community. Lessons include national standards, engaging videos, extension activities and a check for understanding.

Children in classrooms all over the country are dealing with cancer right now, whether fighting cancer themselves or by supporting a family member, friend or teacher.  Cancer is a global health issue, and almost everyone in the world knows someone who has been diagnosed with cancer; children are no exception. With the LIVESTRONG at School curriculum, we can inform children and begin to change the way people think and act about cancer.
As always we welcome your involvement at our school and encourage you to participate with us as we get involved in the fight against cancer in our community. If you have any questions regarding this program, please contact us. If would like to review the free LIVESTRONG at School curriculum, please visit LIVESTRONG.org/school. 
Sincerely,

Contact information
